Meeting Held on 12" July at 1.30pm Friendly Family Surgery.

Eileen welcomed everyone to the meeting.

Out and about clubs were raised. The community buses are to be
stopped from the 1* Oct. Members voiced their disappointment
regarding the situation.

New members need to be attracted. Member’s new ideas should be
brought to the meeting to bring new members and a recruitment
drive after the summer holidays. Alison McLaughlin will link into the
community to try and bring in new members.

Eileen told members that members of staff had done the Sparkle
walk and had great success in raising over £1,000 for Ashgate
Hospice.

Members asked how the books where doing - Helen to get a new
total of the books that have been sold and the money raised.

Macmillian coffee morning was discussed to be held on the 28" Sept
in the surgery - raffle prizes to be donated, we are collecting for a
luxury hamper to be raffled off.

Flu jabs were discussed members were pleased to hear that there
could be an evening surgery - they thought this would be very useful
for people who are working.

We were very pleased to be introduced to Alison, who is our clinical
lead nurse. Alison went through her role with the PPG.

: Helen to find out what’s been raised with the books.
: New members to be recruited.

: Kath (community matron) and Jo care co-ordinator to be asked to
come and speak regarding their role.



: Gifts to be collected for the raffle posters to be put up asking
patients to donate.

Next meeting to be held on:

20" Sept Friendly family Surgery 1.30pm.




